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I am writing to support HB 2457, and in support of people that DSP's help, DSP's and 

their families. As a DSP at Albertina Kerr Centers, the work we do is so valuable and 

worthwhile to those whom we serve. Please vote yes on HB 2457. We truly 

appreciate your support and recognition of our many efforts. 


